
Connecting Woodside

Connecting Woodside is an 
area-wide project through Sustrans’ 
Places for Everyone programme   
funded by Transport Scotland. 

We want to work with the community 
to rebalance streets to reduce the 
dominance of road traffic and to 
improve streets and public spaces 
for people.

More detail on the project, and our 
progress so far, can be found on our 
website:

www.glasgow.gov.uk/
connectingwoodside

Glasgow City Council is undertaking the next phase of the Raeberry Street 
online consultation. Following on from consultations held in November 
2021, we would like to share how your input has shaped the design for 
Raeberry Street and to get your views on the next phase of the project.

 In this round of consultation there will be a focus on:
◆  Updated designs for Raeberry Street

The updated design will see:
◆  Relocated Signal crossing to better connect Raeberry Street with    
     Trossachs Street
◆  New and enhanced public spaces, lighting and footways
◆  Narrowed carriageway to reduce vehicle speeds
◆  Improved drop kerb access
◆  Increased green spaces

We aim to deliver a desirable streetscape which
is suitable for, and accessible by all. 
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Consultation

We would like to give you an opportunity to review changes 
based upon your previous comments on Raeberry Street.

CONSULTATION FROM:  5 August to 2 September 2022 
ONLINE CONSULTATION AVAILABLE AT: 

www.glasgow.gov.uk/connectingwoodside

ALL MATERIALS PRESENTED ONLINE WILL BE AVAILABLE AT:  
Maryhill Community Central Hall, 292 -316 Maryhill Road

More information on active and sustainable travel available at: 
www.smartertravelgla.co.uk and www.sustrans.org.uk 


